
      

 
 
 
 

March 22, 2023 
 
Dear Quechan community, 
 
It is with great sadness the Pageant Committee announces the departure of our current Miss Quechan, 
Royal Phipps. The Pageant Committee/Quechan Tribal Council has received and accepted a letter of 
resignation from Royal Phipps as her role as Miss Quechan 2022-2023. We would like to thank Royal for 
her time as Miss Quechan. We wish her the best in her next endeavor.  
 
We are looking for a new applicant to fulfill the role as Miss Quechan. Applications can be picked up 
Monday, March 27, 2023 until April 3, 2023 at the tribal office administration building. We will 
announce a later date for judging of applicants.  
 
Thank you, 
Quechan Pageant Committee  


